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I am a farm worker on a property that occupies both sides of the road leading into Nundle
village. We constantly move cattle across the road, these include bulls, as well as cows and
calves.  It can be hazardous, delaying this process, both for the workers and the cattle as
once on the move they can scatter, and become unpredictable and dangerous. 
I'm of the opinion, that the massive increase in traffic that is proposed will be detrimental
to the operations of the farm and also become dangerous for workers. 
Stephen Payne (Farm worker)
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